
Administrator’s news…….. 
March 2013 

We are now online!!www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/newsletter 

February was full of love and learning!! The 

children enjoyed exchanging Valentine’s day 
cards and learning all about Health and Nutri-

tion. Thank you to all of our parents that helped 

to make the classroom parties a giant success 

because of your generous donations!! 

 

March promises to be another fun-filled month! 

Our curriculum theme this month is Spring. The 

teachers have prepared amazing lesson plans for 

all of our Developmental age groups!!  We are 

also excited for all of the holiday festivities that 

we will be having this month.  With St. Pat-

rick’s day, Dr Seuss’s birthday, and Easter all 
falling within the month of March, we are 

bound to be very busy this month!! 

 

We want to invite all of our families to join us 

at the Southwest Florida Reading Festival on 

Saturday, March 16th. There is information re-

garding the event in this months newsletter.   

 

Friendly reminder to move your clocks forward 

an hour on Sunday, March 10th!! We 

“Spring”forward!!  

 

“One man’s trash”…..We are asking parents 
for donations of any of the following items that 

may be collecting dust in your homes...books, 

puzzles, treasure box toys, old computers, etc… 
We appreciate any donations that you may be 

able to give…. The center will put any dona-
tions to good use for the children...thank you! 

 

We hope that you have an amazing month!! 

Thank you for being such an active parent in 

your child’s life. We appreciate you and all that 
you do to enrich the life of your child!  

Upcoming Events…. 
March, 2013 

 
Dr Seuss Week… 
March 4th-8th 
 
Daylight savings time begins.. 
March 10th 
 
No VPK Only….. 
March 15th 
 
Easter egg hunts… 
March 19th 
 
Easter egg coloring… 
March 20th 
 
Easter Bonnet Parade @ 9am…. 
March 21st 
 
Easter Party classrooms… 
See child’s parent board in classroom 
 
Parent Night Out…. 
March 22nd 
 
Spring Break/No VPK only….. 
March 25th-March 29th 
 
Center Closed….. 
March 29th  
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around the corner. We are asking 

for your help with candy donations 

for our egg hunt! Our Easter activi-

ties will take place the week of 

March 18th. Don’t forget that the 
center will be closed Friday, March 

29th!  We have started our prepa-

rations for Graduation so... your 

child may come home singing 

some new songs. Graduation will 

be held at Island Coast High 

School on Friday, May 10th @ 

7PM.  Please remember there are 

to be no toys brought to school 

unless it is a Show and Tell day. 

Thank you for your help with our 

weekly cooking projects...The chil-

dren really enjoy them! If you have 

any questions or concerns, please 

feel free to ask any of your child’s 
teachers. We are always here!!! We 

hope that you have a great month!! 

Developmental One –February was lots of 

fun! Not only did we celebrate Valentine’s 
day, (thanks for all the goodies), we had 

three friend’s birthdays. Zoie, Ariana, and 
Gabriella all turned two years old! Things 

were especially exciting at Zoie’s house due 
to the arrival of her new baby sister, Zuri!! 

We also welcomed new friends to our D-1 

family! Sophia, Liliana, Raiden, and Zoe, all 

joined our class and we are so happy to get 

to know them and their families.  This was 

also healthy habits month so we spent time 

talking about the importance of brushing our 

teeth! We read books about Barney and 

Dora going to visit a dentist! We talked 

about all the colors of various fruits and 

vegetables that we eat to keep our bodies 

healthy. March is here so we know that 

Spring is right around the corner. In March, 

We’ll be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day and 
Easter. We’re looking forward to our annual 
Easter Bonnet parade. This is an opportunity 

for our parents to get those creative juices  

flowing and help your child come up with an 

original hat design!! We’ll also have an 
Easter party for the children...please watch 

our parent board for information….As usual, 
we are busy, busy, busy! Happy Spring to 

everyone and have a joyous Easter holiday.  

 

Developmental Two– Happy Spring to all of 

our Developmental Two parents!! We would 

like to welcome our new friends Jaylah and 

Bentley to the Developmental Two class-

room!!A big thank you to all of our parents 

for making Valentine’s Day so spe-
cial….through your kind gifts and donations 
for our classroom party.  With Spring ap-

proaching, warm weather is in our immedi-

ate future..We ask that our parents please 

check your child’s cubby to ensure that they 
have a  labeled, weather appropriate change 

of clothes. We start our classroom rotations 

@ 9 am sharp so we ask that you please 

arrive on time. We want your child to benefit 

from all aspects of the classroom aca-

demics and activities. We want to also 

remind our parents to check the parent 

board located on the inside of our class-

room door periodically. It will inform you 

of any upcoming activities. It is with great 

sadness that we say goodbye to Ms. Gail 

this month...she will be missed greatly!!! 

We wish her the best in her new en-

deavor.  

 

Developmental Three—Wow!! Where did 

February go!?!? Here in the Three’s we 
are putting our best foot forward and 

diving right into...One fish ...two fish...red 

fish...blue fish...its’ Dr Seuss week start-
ing on March 5th. Green Eggs and Ham, 

Sam I Am!! And we are sooo excited! We 

will also be having a St. Patrick’s Day 
Party. Our Easter party will be on Thurs-

day the 28th. Be sure to check our Par-

ent Board for party sign ups! Our curricu-

lum theme this month is Spring. We will 

be reviewing letters X, Y, and Z and the 

numbers 17, 18, 19.  We would like to 

thank our parents for all you do and the 

donations of books we have received– 

We APPRECIATE YOU!!! March will be 

amazingly busy and we are looking for-

ward to teaching and discovering with 

your child! 

 

Developmental Four/VPK-Wow!! Its al-

ready March! February was filled with 

tons of love. Get your green ready be-

cause we are hoping for lots o’luck in 
March.  During the month of February we 

said goodbye to Ms. Diana who has 

moved away to Orlando. We wish her the 

best of luck! We are slated to move into 

our new classrooms during the month of 

March!! We are very excited. Keep an 

eye on our Parent board for our St. Pat-

rick’s Day party! Also, Easter is right 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 
Daylight Savings 

time begins 
Ms. Ana’s  
Birthday!!! 

11 
VPK Graduation 
Photographs @ 

8am 
 

12 13 14 15 
NO VPK 

ONLY 

16 

17 
St Patrick’s Day 

18 19 
Easter Egg 

Hunts 

20 
Easter Egg 

Coloring 

21 
Easter Bonnet  

Parade @ 9 am 

22 
Parent Night 

Out 
6:30pm-
11:00pm 

23 

24 
Palm Sunday 

25 
NO VPK 

ONLY 

 
 

26 
NO VPK 

ONLY 
Ms. Kelsey’s  

“21st” Birthday 

27 
NO VPK 

ONLY 

28 
NO VPK ONLY 

29 
Good Friday 

Center Closed 

30 
Ms. 

Melissa’s  
“40th” 

Birthday 

31 
Easter Sunday 

      

Dr Seuss Week!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

March 2013 



Happy Birthday to all of our Friends Cele-
brating a special day this month!!! 

Emily Calfee 
Osean Davis 

Benjamin Fiorillo 
Audrey Gross 

Lexi Haley 
Jayda Hutchins 
Joseph Layman 
Carson Manno 

Julian Morel 
Emma O’Brien 

Alexandra Pineda 
Jacob Preshard 

Riley Preston-Bray 
Lance Pullen 
Jaleah Smith 
Faith Tilly 

Jackson Toadvine 
Caleb Welch-Whited 

Aidan Winiarz 


